
Letter of Reapplication for Continuing Low-Income Utility 

Support 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Utility Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Utility Company Representative's Name], 

I am writing to formally reapply for the Low-Income Utility Support Program to receive 

continued assistance with my utility bills. My circumstances have not changed significantly since 

my last application, and I continue to face challenges that affect my ability to maintain utility 

payments. 

Please find enclosed the necessary documentation, including proof of income and other relevant 

information, as requested. I appreciate the support received thus far and hope to continue 

receiving assistance to ensure stability for myself and my family. 

Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to your prompt response to my application. 

Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone 

Number] or [Your Email Address]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


